
      We will be holding a Christmas Dinner on 

            Wednesday 20 December 2023 
RED OPTION  

Roast Turkey  

Sausages (wrapped in bacon) 

Sage and Onion Stuffing and Gravy  
 

BLUE—HALAL OPTION  

Roast Halal Turkey  

Halal Sausage 

Sage and Onion Stuffing and Gravy  
 

GREEN OPTION  

Roast Quorn Fillet 
 

 

All served with Roast Potatoes, Creamed Potatoes, Peas & Carrots 

 

   Christmas Pudding with Custard  

OR  

Christmas Cookie    

 

Payments should be made through the online payment system –ParentPay                                         

https://www.parentpay.com/ 

The dinner will be listed as a separate payment item - Christmas Dinner 2023 - 20 December 2023  

Please DO NOT pay for the Christmas Dinner on your child’s normal school dinner payment item.  

 

ANY FORMS COMPLETED AFTER THE 29 NOVEMBER 2023 WILL NOT BE CATERED FOR AND YOU WILL    
THEREFORE NEED TO PROVIDE YOUR CHILD WITH A PACKED LUNCH ON THAT DAY. 

If you do NOT want your child to have a Christmas dinner then please provide your child with a packed lunch.  

An order form needs to be completed for ALL children wanting a Christmas Dinner*. 

NO payment is required for children in Foundation and Year 1 & 2 or for those children that are                   

entitled to free school meals, but you will still need to book your child’s meal.  

*Special diets will be catered for. 

If your child would like to have a Christmas Dinner, please complete the online form by clicking  on 

the following link  https://forms.office.com/e/d3D1k7CscQ 

   by Wednesday 29 November 2023.                                                                                                           

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7cXzqZdY-kCCZ246vAAaNPxgVi8m7DJPhQE5EC9RfPRUNFMzNVdKTzhWRllDMUU0NE02VEM2MkxOSy4u
https://forms.office.com/r/T0XMn8M9nd
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://app.parentpay.com/PPManager4W3/PaymentItems/Item/?pi=3057837
https://forms.office.com/e/d3D1k7CscQ

